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Frogtown Neighborhood Association (District 7) 
501 North Dale Street, Salnt Paul, MN D 55103 
651-236-8699 www.frogtown.org 

December 2, 2019 

City of Saint Paul 
Jeffrey Fischbach 
Licensing Division 

Dear Mr. Fischbach, 

The Board of the Frogtown Neighborhood Association is in strong support of the 
request made by the Langano Deli and Restaurant LLC for a Wine on Sale and Malt 
on Sale (strong). Dr. Marcus Bekuto and his wife purchased the building eight 
years ago and he has been running his accounting business out of the building 
since then. 

We are very excited to support a business owner with a long term commitment to 
the community in their expansion plans with the new restaurant. It will be a 
fantastic addition to the neighborhood. 

We are hoping this letter of support will allow the 45 day waiting period to waived. 

Please call us with any questions or comments related to this endorsement. 

Sincerely, 

Caty Royce ; 
Co-Director 

Tia Williams 
Co-Director 

Serving the Neighborhoods of East Midway, Frogtown, Capitol Heights, and Mt. Airy since 1970! 
Registered BO1(c)3 Not-for-Profit as the 'Thomas/Dale District Z Planning Council 


